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Happy New 
Year 2018!  We 

hope you 
enjoyed time 

with family and 
friends! 

Resolve to volunteer 
for EWPTO this year! 

January 2018 

   

FROM THE DESK OF THE EWPTO CO-PRESIDENTS   

Dear Emerson-Williams community, 
 
It’s been a frigid January and we are 
just starting to get back into the 
swing of things with hectic school 
schedules, sports, and after-school 
programs again.  As Ellen Goodman 
has said - “We spend January 
walking through our lives, room by 
room, drawing up a list of work to 
be done, cracks to be patched.  
Maybe this year, to balance the list, 
we ought to walk through the 
rooms of our lives... not looking for 
flaws, but for potential.”   
 
We have done so many great things 
this first half of the school year and 
have many upcoming fundraisers 
and events to look forward to over 
these next few months.  We have so 
much potential to continue to build 
a strong community environment 
for all of our EW Families - together!  
We are so very excited to see what 
the future months bring. 
 
We want to thank all of the families 
who helped make the Holiday 

Teacher/Staff Luncheon a huge 
success!  The amount and variety of 
food and treats was amazing and 
we couldn’t have done this without 
all of you.  The Holiday Store, 
Vendor Fair, UCONN Basketball 
Game, Apparel Sale, Soups & 
Cookies, and Heart and Home were 
all phenomenal events or 
fundraisers that had an amazing 
turnout!  We must thank those who 
chaired each of those, as without 
you - none of this could have 
happened!! 
 
The students and volunteers are 
working very hard to get the 
Emerson-Williams Shining Stars 
Talent Showcase ready!  Don’t miss 
this year’s Talent Showcase...we 
have over 50 students in about 25 
acts!  It’s going to be a great night 
watching our stars shine!   
 
As mentioned, we look forward to 
working with all of you to make the 
end of the 2017/2018 school year 
the best it can be!  Our next PTO 
meeting is Thursday, February 8th at 

7 p.m. in the upper Media Center.  
Remember, if you can’t make it - 
that’s completely okay, but if you 
want to stay in touch or help - just 
reach out to us! 
 
May you have a fantastic rest of 
January and may your hearts warm 
up with the lovely February month 
and Valentine’s Day.  We will talk to 
and see you soon! 
 
With Love and Respect, 
Autumn Struk and  
Colleen Mattatall 
EWPTO Co-Presidents 
 
Contact the entire EW PTO Board by 
sending an email to 
ptoboard@ewpto.com 
 

2018 PTO MEETINGS 

7:00 p.m. on the following 
Thursdays in the EW Upper 

Media Center 

February 8, March 8, April 19, 
May 10, and June 7 
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EWPTO Event Calendar 
January 18 – March 22 

2018 UCONN People Empowering People 
(PEP) Parent Leadership Training Program 
– Thursdays nights 6:15 – 8:15 p.m. at 
Pitkin Community Center 

January 22 

3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. Puerto Vallarta in 
Newington.  Have dinner out to benefit a 
fundraiser for the Connecticut Children’s 
Medical Center (CCMC) sponsored by the 
EW 6th Grade. 

“World Without Hate” presentation with 
Rais Bhuiyan – 6:00 p.m. Silas Deane 
Middle School Auditorium 

January 23 

Deadline to purchase tickets to the 
January 27 Stripes-A-Thon to benefit 
CCMC 

January 26 

Deadline to submit art for Talent 
Showcase – Artist’s Corner 

Deadline to volunteer to be a presenter for 
Career Day for Grades 5 and 6 on April 6 

Jersey Spirit Day - Wear your favorite 
team’s jersey/shirt to school. 

January 27 

Stripes-A-Thon dance marathon for EW 
students – 5:00 – 9:00 p.m. at Wethersfield 
High School.  $10 per student to benefit 
CCMC sponsored by the 6th Grade.  Parent 
or Guardian must attend with student.   

February 1 

Pasta Dinner to support EW 6th Grade.  
Two seatings 5:15 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. at 
EW.  $10 per person, kids 4 and under free.  
Reservation required.   

February 2 

Talent Show Rehearsals – 6:00 p.m. Webb 
Elementary School Auditorium  

February 8 

EWPTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. in the Upper 
Media Center 

 

February 9 

EWPTO Talent Showcase and Artist’s 
Corner - 6:00 p.m. Webb Elementary 
School Auditorium  

February 12 – 23  

Butter Braid® pastry fundraiser to support 
EWPTO, students, and  

February 14 

Heart Spirit Day – Wear red to school for 
Valentine’s Day. 

February 16 

Professional Development Day – No 
School 

February 19 

Presidents’ Day – No School 

February 20 

Winter Recess Day – No School 

February 26 – March 9 

Mixed Bag Designs Fundraiser 

March 3 

EW Instrumental Music plays at the 
Wolfpack Game 

March 8 

EWPTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. in the Upper 
Media Center 

March 20 and 21 

Minimum School Day – Dismissal at 12:55 
p.m. for Parent-Teacher Conferences 

March 23 

Butter Braid® Fundraiser Pick Up date 
(Time TBD) 

Casino Night – Adults Only Fundraiser to 
support the EW 6th Grade 

March 29 

Mismatch Spirit Day – Wear clothes and 
crazy socks, that don’t match, to school 
today. 

March 30 

Good Friday – No School 

 

April 6 

Career Day for Grades 5 and 6 students 

April 9 – 13 

Spring Recess – No School 

April 19 

EWPTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. in the Upper 
Media Center 

April 27 

Wicked Cool T-Shirt Spirit Day – Wear your 
wicked cool t-shirt.   

May 10 

EWPTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. in the Upper 
Media Center 

May 20 

EW at the Yard Goats, 1:35pm Game 

May 25 

Minimum School Day – Dismissal at 12:55 
p.m. and 

Red, White, and Blue Spirit Day - Wear red, 
white, and blue to school. 

May 28 

Memorial Day – No School 

May 31 

Field Day 

June 6, 7, and 8 

Hip Hop Classes for EW Students 

June 7 

EWPTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. in the Upper 
Media Center 

June 8 

Crazy Hair Spirit Day – Design the craziest 
hair anyone has ever seen to showcase at 
school.   

Hip Hop Family Night – Parents are invited 
to EW for some hip hopping fun. 

June 18 

TENTATIVE Last Day of School – Does not 
include future snow day closings.   
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From the Desk of Ms. Thakur, Principal 
 
As many of you already know, my staff and I are working very closely with your children to teach them all 
about the Growth Mindset vs. the Fixed Mindset, and help them to understand why embracing the 
Growth Mindset WILL help them to reach their fullest potential.  I strongly encourage you all to purchase 
and read the book entitled Mindset:  The New Psychology of Success - How We Can Learn to Fulfill Our 
Potential by Carol Dweck.  This little gem of a book is the basis of our work with your children.  We are 
even in the midst of hosting a Parent Mindset Book Club.  This work is so important to us.  What we 
know and understand, is that in order for us to maximize our efforts with the students, we need to have 
FULL staff and parent buy-in about the importance of helping students develop a Growth Mindset. 
If you can, please take 10 minutes to view this brief animation that is narrated by Carol Dweck herself.  
She does a very nice job of summarizing her own work with this animation.  (But please try and read her 
full book as well!)  As you view this video, be mindful of what she advises about how we praise our 
children.  Also be mindful of a very important dinner-time conversation she suggests we should all have 
nightly with our children.  These are such great suggestions! 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Yl9TVbAal5s  
 
As always, thank you all so much for your willingness to work in partnership with us to help your children 
become confident, passionate, life-long learners! 
 

Emerson-Williams Elementary School Mission 
 
At Emerson-Williams Elementary School, we strongly believe in the joy of learning.  Ours is a caring, 
compassionate environment that respects and supports the dignity of the whole child.  We work hand-
in-hand with families and the community to develop lifelong learners and contributing members of our 
changing society. 
 

Emerson-Williams Music Department – Save the Date! 
 
The Emerson Williams Band and Orchestra will be performing at the WOLFPACK game on Saturday, 
March 3, 2018 at the 3:00 p.m. game.  Ticket information will come out as soon as it becomes available. 
 
Please visit the Music Department websites and Facebook page for more information! 
 
Ms. Caravella’s (Band & Orchestra Director) Website: 
https://emersonwilliamsbandstrings.weebly.com 
Ms. Fortuna’s (General Music & Choral Director) Website: 
http://emersonwilliamschorus.weebly.com 
Friend the Music Department on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/EWTigerMusic 
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Tiger Topics Health Tips     
By Linda Ciarcia, BSN, RN 
 
 
The viruses that cause gastroenteritis or “stomach bug” are spread easily through close contact with 
infected people, such as by sharing food or eating utensils, and by touching contaminated surfaces and 
objects. The contagious period — the time during which a sick person can give the illness to others can 
range from a few days before the onset of symptoms, to up to a week or more after illness, depending 
on which virus is causing the stomach bug. This is a major factor that makes it so difficult to prevent the 
spread of the virus. 
 
Frequent good hand washing, with soap and water and using hand sanitizer is the most effective way to 
help stop the spread of these viruses to others. 
 
Avoid touching the T-zone (mucous membranes of the eyes, nose, and mouth). Touching your own face 
can introduce viruses into your body. The T-Zone is the only portal of entry for upper respiratory and GI 
illnesses.  
 
Other ways to help stop the spread of the illness are to follow these school guidelines: 
 

 A child with a temperature of 100 degrees or greater should not be in school. 
 

 Students should be without a fever for 24 hours without the aid of fever reducing medications 
such as acetaminophen [tylenol] or ibuprofen [motrin] before returning to school. 
 

 If your child is vomiting, they must be free of symptoms for 24 hours before returning to school. 
Often times they may need an extra day home until they are back to feeling themselves. 

 
 

Grrrateful Tigers 
by Elisa Root, Grade 2 Teacher 
 
The Grrrateful Tigers Gratitude Campaign was a success in November! The feedback was positive. 
Teachers and students wanted to find ways to continue this project throughout the rest of the year. The 
committee met and decided to select a theme for each month that can be a focus to improve social 
emotional learning. They felt the topic of respect tied in nicely with Positive Behavioral Intervention and 
Supports (PBIS) and school expectations. We invite families to join us in discussing what respect looks 
and sounds like at home, school and in the community. 
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Talent Show 
 
The Talent Show is less than a month away!  We have over 50 students participating in 25 different acts!  
It is going to be a great night!  The Talent Show will be hosted at Webb Elementary School on February 
9, 2018 and curtains will open at 6 p.m. sharp!  If your student plans on submitting art work to be viewed 
at our Artists corner, please make sure to get it to Mrs. Richard (or her substitute) by January 26th.  
Flyers to purchase tickets in advance will be coming home soon.  You will also be able to purchase 
tickets at the door.  $3 per adult and all 6th graders and younger are free!   
 
As a reminder to students in the show, we will be hosting a rehearsal at Webb Elementary School on 
Friday February 2, 2018 starting at 6:00 p.m.  If you have any questions, please email 
Talentshow@ewpto.com 
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Talent Show – Not Just For Performers! 
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What is UCONN PEP? 
The UCONN People Empowering People (PEP) Program is a parent leadership program. UCONN PEP is 
designed to build on the unique strengths and life experiences of participants and emphasize the 
connection between individual and community action. 
 

Who conducts UCONN PEP? 
Jeanine Berasi is a trained UCONN PEP Facilitator and WECC's Community Outreach Coordinator. 
 

When? 
Thursday nights for 10 weeks January 18, 2017 – March 22, 2017, 6:15 – 8:15 p.m. 
 

Is there a cost? 
There is no cost to participate in this opportunity, it is provided free of charge through funding secured 
by the Wethersfield Early Childhood Collaborative. 
 

How do I sign up? 
To sign up, go to https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf38lFXDeo0JfDdweoc3NN-
0iVqGvv3uUytGA8QXEdXiCFABA/viewform or Contact Kim Bobin, Early Childhood Coordinator, Town of 
Wethersfield at 860-721-2885 or kimberly.bobin@wethersfieldct.gov 
 

How can you help? 
We are looking to create a core group of Wethersfield Parent Leaders. If you know a parent who would 
be a good match for this program, please contact: Jeanine Berasi, UCONN PEP Facilitator at 
jberasi@wethersfield.me or Kimberly Bobin at kimberly.bobin@wethersfieldct.gov 
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Proud Sponsors of EWPTO  
  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Thank you to our wonderful Sponsors for their tax deductible donations to the EWPTO! 

Do you own a business?  Place your ad here!  Email tigertopics@ewpto.com for more info.   
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Thank you to our wonderful Sponsors for their tax deductible donations to the EWPTO! 

Do you own a business?  Place your ad here!  Email tigertopics@ewpto.com for more info. 
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